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I wish to speak in favor of SB1576, and amendments 3 and 8 of the bill.  I believe 

recreational immunity is an important issue for keeping hiking trails, hot springs and 

other recreational areas in the state of Oregon open to visitors from within and 

without.  Please consider speedy passage of this bill during this expedited session of 

the legislature.  The Senate has already passed it by a very wide majority vote and I 

wish to see it become law. 


